
 
 

May 21, 2021 
 Report from District 1 

Honorable Mary Dacey White 
 

Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Puerto Rico and Rhode Island 
 
 This is my late District One Report.  It is for the month of April, 2021.  It was due on May 14th.   
 
There is very little news from the District other than Judge MaryLou Muirhead has been doing an 
excellent job with her Law School Outreach Committee.  As a result of her events at the various law 
schools the District has 7 new law school members.  I have reached out by email to them.   
 
The district also has had a few new judges appointed and Judge Janet Bostwick has joined NAWJ and I 
am reaching out to the other recent women appointees here in Massachusetts.  We also have a new 
Judge from New Hampshire that has joined and I will write to her as we do not have an email address.   
 
NAWJ, members Hon. Maureen Walsh has been elevated to the Massachusetts Appeals Court and Ho. 
Angel Kelley has been nominated by President Biden for a seat on the U. S. District Court for 
Massachusetts.   
 
The New England area is finally opening up and jury trials are being scheduled.  The region should be 
fully opened by Labor Day.  Hopefully we will be able to hold some functions and events in fall of 2021 
and throughout 2022.   
 
Respectfully submitted:   
 
 
Mary Dacey White 
District One Director  


